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Christopher Cooney

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 2:00 PM
To: 'sg7766@att.com'
Subject: RE: Docket Details for: 150151

Good afternoon, Stan: 
 
We received your request to be added as an interested person in Docket 150151.  The best way to 
request to be included as an interested person is exactly the way you did it.  You just send the reqeust 
to “Records Clerk” (clerk@psc.state.fl.us), like you did below, advise what docket you wish to be 
included as an interested person in, and provide any relevant contact information.   
 
Our system is set up to send documents by e-mail first.  If that method fails (server down, e-mail 
address has changed, etc.) the system automatically asks if the information is to be faxed.  If no fax 
number is available, the system asks if you would like the documents to be mailed by USPS.   
 
Per your request below, you have been added with an e-mail address of sg7766@att.com.  If you 
would like a fax number or mailing address to be included, please provide those to Records Clerk and 
we will update that information.    Please note that this contact information is public record and will 
be available on internet searches.  If you have any changes or wish to have your information removed, 
you should also forward those requests to Records Clerk.   
 
If you have any questions, please call our office at 850-413-6770. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 
From: GREER, STAN L [mailto:sg7766@att.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2015 6:37 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: GREER, STAN L 
Subject: Docket Details for: 150151 
 
It has been a long time since I have requested to be put on the interested parties list for a docket.  What is the best way 
to handle such a request?  Thanks 
 
Stan Greer 
AT&T 
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CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 07, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 04227-15




